
Dear Ms. Reiley: 
  
I stand against SB 835.  The bill goes too far.  We don't need more regulations. 
  
This bill has far-reaching implications, including possible restrictions on private landowners engaged in 
horse handling or the administration of veterinary care.  
  
Michael Getty 
119 South K 
Lakeview, OR 97630 
541-219-2894 
mgetty@tnet.biz 
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